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Dear Senator Eggleston 

ence I provided to the Senate Standing Committee on 
ications, Information Technology and the Arts hearings on 

n from Senator Trish Crossin I advised that the guidelines to 
Industry Support (NACIS) program were revised in 
of stakeholders, including the National Indigenous Council 

the Australia Cot~ncii ancl art centres. 

r the NACIS program are revised for the forthcoming 
ved by the Minister for the Arts and Sport prior to 

ar the Department has formal and informal discussions with a range 
nisations on issues affecting the Indigenous visual arts and craft 
tration of the NACIS program. These 

peak industry bodies a 
, the National Indigenous Council, a range of Australian 

including the Office of Indigenous Policy Coordination and the 
state and territory arts funding bodies. These discussions infonm 
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if you could bring the above clarification to the attention of 




